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April 24, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about poor medical advice. The use of the presidential

bully pulpit to float invented medical advice has already killed many thou-

sands of Americans. You invented alternative facts and disputed needs for

equipment and distancing. You spent weeks pushing a vaguely plausible but

ultimately deadly hydroxychloroquine treatment leading to firing the head

of vaccine development, drug shortages and dangerously early tests. Now

you have recommended ingesting bleach ’just to see what would happen’.

While such advice seems ludicrous so does much of what you say and yet

you know that millions of people still trust your leadership. Such games are

sociopathic.

Please assure me that you will take your responsibilities seriously.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our competent governance.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


